
 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 13th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

There is a website which we have become aware of called ‘Omegle’. It allows children to register 

free of charge without age verification and allows children to speak face to face with strangers from 

around the world via their phone/laptop camera. 

This obviously has massive potential for online abuse in terms of emotional and sexual and we urge 

you to check your child’s phone and ensure that they are not accessing it. 

More information about the site can be found here: 

https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/news-blogs/what-is-omegle-what-parents-need-to-know/  

Many thanks for your support, 

Miss Whiteside 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

Hope, Honesty, Compassion 

Community, Love, Respect 
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